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Heritage Preservation in Saskatoon 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the proposed capital project to support the Civic Heritage Program, as outlined in 
the November 8, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services, be 
considered. 
 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on November 8, 2022, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above and are forwarding to the 2023 Business Plan and Budget 
deliberations for consideration. 
 
The Committee also received a presentation from Stevie Horn, Vice-Chair, Municipal 
Heritage Advisory Committee regarding the matter. 
 
In addition to the above-noted recommendation, your Committee also resolved that the 
Administration be directed to explore funding options outside of the traditional funding 
model. 
 
Attachment 

1. November 8, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services 

2. October 31, 2022 letter from the Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee 


